
Tickets  still  available  for
Hibs Betfred League Cup semi-
final against Celtic

Tickets remain on sale for Hibs’ Betfred Cup Semi Final match
against  Celtic  on  Saturday  21  October  which  kicks  off  at
12.15pm.

Tickets for the game are available to purchase online, by
calling 0844 844 1875 and selecting option 1, or in-person at
the Hibernian Ticket Office.

Please note that tickets will not be available on the day of
the game at Hampden Park. Supporters are encouraged to buy
their tickets in advance of the fixture.

Supporters on the Hibernian database will be able to buy a
maximum of 10 tickets per client reference.

CLICK HERE TO BUY ONLINE

Collection & Postage

There is no reprint facility therefore the two options are
collection or special delivery.

Supporters  who  have  opted  to  collect  their  tickets  are
encouraged to collect them as soon as possible.

Sections

Hibernian  have  been  given  an  allocation  of  approximately
21,000 tickets, split across the North, South Lower and West
Stands.

Ticket Prices
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Tickets are priced as follows:

North and South Stands

Adult: £30

West Stand

Adult: £25

Concession: £10

*Concession tickets apply to under 16s and over 65’s

To  aid  Police  Scotland  in  directing  coach  traffic  to  the
correct  parking  area  Hibs  are  asking  those  organising
supporter coaches to the semi final to register their details
with the Club.  This process has been extremely successful in
past years in ensuring all coaches have the recommended travel
plans for the day, easing congestion to and from Hampden.

The Club will circulate the recommended travel routes to and
from Hampden for Hibernian supporters together with a numbered
pass to display in the window of the coach. This will help
fans travelling on specific coaches to identify it again post-
match given the number of coaches expected to travel through
for the game.

To  do  this  Hibs  have  asked  that  organisers  contact  the
Hibernian  Reception  by  emailing  reception@hibernianfc.co.uk
leaving the details below. Travel plans and the numbered pass
and will be sent to out in good time before the match.

Name of Coach Organiser:

Mobile Telephone Number:

Email Address:

Address for details to be sent to:



Departing From:

Time of Departure:

Number of Coaches:

Size of Coaches


